
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

22nd October 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of Term 1. The children have been amazing and it has been a 

real delight having a sense of normality, with things like class assemblies back on the 

menu. Thank you for all your support.  

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 1st November: Term 2 begins for all pupils 

Thursday 4th: Turtle Class assembly (9.00am) 

Thursday 11th: Penguin Class assembly (9.00am)  

Thursday 18th: Sea Horse Class assembly (9.00am) 

Thursday 25th: Dolphin Class assembly (9.00am) 

A full list of dates will come home at the beginning of Term 2.  

 

SchoolPing 

Please make sure you register with SchoolPing. From next term, you will receive all 

communications via SchoolPing, including all information sent out from the office and 

class teachers. You should have received a ‘ping’ earlier this week with further details 

(you may need to check your Junk folder). 

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

I hope you enjoy a fantastic half term.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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